

June 5, 2017

Celina City Schools Attn: Dr. Ken Schmiesing, Superintendent 585 E. Livingston St. Celina, OH 45822

Dear Dr. Schmiesing,

This letter is my notice of resignation from Celina City Schools effective June 28, 2017. I am resigning from both positions; cafeteria worker at CIS and custodian at the CAPT building.

I have enjoyed my time with Celina City Schools and am sad to leave. I appreciate all that the school system has done for me during my employment.

With regards,

Annette K. Moran

ametto H. Moran